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Designing Relationships: The Art of Collaboration in Architecture Andrew
Pressman 2014-01-03 In today’s dynamic practice environment, collaboration and
teamwork skills are increasingly critical to the successful completion of
building projects. Indeed, it is the careful nurturing of comradeship among
complementary but distinctive egos that drives creativity underlying the hitech algorithms that help shape complex projects. Designing Relationships: The
Art of Collaboration in Architecture focuses on the skill set necessary to
facilitate effective teamwork and collaboration among all stakeholders no
matter what project delivery mode or technology is deployed. This book provides
valuable guidance on how to design and construct buildings in a team context
from inception to completion. It is the less tangible elements of collaboration
and teamwork that provide the magic that transforms the most challenging
projects into great works of architecture, and it is these more nuanced and
subtle skills which the book brings to the fore. Showing examples of best and
worst practice to illustrate the principles with real-life situations, this
book presents the reader with an approach that is flexible and applicable to
their everyday working life.
Designus Maximus Unleashed! Clive Maxfield 1998-05-12 Designus Maximus
Unleashed! is more than a collection of article reprints; in this book, the
original (unedited) text is revisited, along with new insights and previously
unpublished material, all presented in the author's distinctive personal style.
The accompanying CD-ROM includes a fully-functioning virtual computer, as well
as BOOL Logic Synthesis, MMLogic Multimedia Logic Design System, and Analog
Magic. Clive Maxfield, a popular columnist, has collected his articles in a new
order, grouped by topic, and expanded from the limits of magazine space. These
articles have been published in magazines such as EDN, Electronic Design, and
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Electronic Design & Technology. In addition, he includes new material such as
the history of computing, logic design tools, and the virtual computer. Two
chapters of personal perspective begin and end the text. Clive 'Max' Maxfield
received his B.SC. in Control Engineering from Sheffield Polytechnic (now
Sheffield Hallam University), England, and began his career as a mainframe CPU
designer. He is currently a Member of the Technical Staff at Intergraph
Computer Systems, Huntsville AL. In his spare time, Max is a contributing
editor to EDN magazine and a member of the advisory board to the Computer
History Association of California. In addition to numerous technical articles
and papers, Max is also the author of Bebop to the Boolean Boogie and the coauthor of Bebop BYTES Back (An Unconventional Guide to Computers). Based
primarily on Designus Maximus series of articles from EDN magazine with new
chapters and expanded text Includes a CD-ROM including the Beboputer: Virtual
Computer Written by a popular columnist
Designing Information Spaces: The Social Navigation Approach Kristina Höök
2002-12-11 Social navigation is an emerging field which examines how we
navigate information or locate services in both real and virtual environments
and how we interact with and use others to find our way in information spaces.
It has led to new ways of thinking about how we design information spaces and
how we address usability issues, particularly in collaborative, web-based
systems. This book follows on from Munro et al, Social Navigation of
Information Space, which was the first major work in this field. It provides a
similar broad overview of the field, but is much more practical in focus.
Designing and Assessing Courses and Curricula Robert M. Diamond 2011-01-13
Designing and Assessing Courses and Curricula reflects the most current
knowledge and practice in course and curriculum design and connects this
knowledge with the critical task of assessing learning outcomes at both course
and curricular levels. This thoroughly revised and expanded third edition of
the best-selling book positions course design as a tool for educational change
and contains a wealth of new material including new chapters, case examples,
and resources.
Despicable Me 2: The Junior Novel 2013-05-14 Children's Book. Gru used to be
one of the most villainous villains in the world. He and his army of Minions
even stole the moon! But when he adopted Margo, Edith, and Agnes, Gru became a
dad. Instead of stealing landmarks, he makes pancakes, blows up unicorn
balloons, and dresses like a fairy princess! Little does this dad know, though,
he's about to make another career change--as a spy for the Anti-Villain
League...
Designing Complex Products with Systems Engineering Processes and Techniques
Vivek D. Bhise 2013-08-22 This book looks at how to design complex products
that have many components with intricate relationships and requirements. It
also discusses how to manage processes involved in their lifecycle, from
concept generation to disposal, with the objectives of increasing customer
satisfaction, quality, safety, and usability and meeting program timings and
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budgets. Part I covers systems engineering concepts, issues, and bases in
product design. Part II examines quality, human factors, and safety engineering
approaches. Part III describes important tools and methods used in these
fields, and Part IV includes other relevant integration topics, interesting
applications of useful techniques, and observations from a few "landmark"
product development case studies.
Desperate Pastors' Wives Ginger Kolbaba 2007-03-20 Four pastors' wives. All
desperate for something. Is it possible that their desperation will lead to
hope? Mimi, Lisa, Jennifer, and Felicia all live in the fishbowl of Red River,
Ohio. Everyone expects something from them. Gourmet casseroles. Perfect
husbands. Well-behaved children. They expect even more of themselves. The
constant demands and always-ringing phones are enough to drive any sane woman
crazy. Add to all that the condescending Katherine Fleming Katt -- selfpromoting pastor's wife of the town's largest church -- who loves to flaunt her
superior position. In the midst of such chaos, will each woman find the one
thing she longs for? When the unflappable Kitty Katt starts showing up at odd
places, the four friends get suspicious. Is Kitty hiding something? What
secrets lie behind her "perfect" exterior? But even more significant than
unraveling Kitty Katt's secrets is finding answers for themselves.
Destination Wildlife Pamela K. Brodowsky 2009-04-07 1,001 animals to see before
they die. From the world?s only multi-species primate sanctuary in South
Africa, to the wild ponies of Assateague Island, to the Blue-Footed Boobies of
the Galapagos Islands, Destination Wildlife provides all the information the
intrepid traveler looking for the best wildlife experiences could need?and
rarely finds in other travel guides. Written from a visitor?s perspective?and
informed by the National Wildlife Federation and other naturalists? each site
in Destination Wildlife has been evaluated by real eco-travelers who have
provided insider tips and suggestions that give the what, when, where, how and?
most important?the why of every site to maximize each wildlife experience.
Digital Integrated Circuits John E. Ayers 2018-09-03 Exponential improvement in
functionality and performance of digital integrated circuits has revolutionized
the way we live and work. The continued scaling down of MOS transistors has
broadened the scope of use for circuit technology to the point that texts on
the topic are generally lacking after a few years. The second edition of
Digital Integrated Circuits: Analysis and Design focuses on timeless principles
with a modern interdisciplinary view that will serve integrated circuits
engineers from all disciplines for years to come. Providing a revised
instructional reference for engineers involved with Very Large Scale Integrated
Circuit design and fabrication, this book delves into the dramatic advances in
the field, including new applications and changes in the physics of operation
made possible by relentless miniaturization. This book was conceived in the
versatile spirit of the field to bridge a void that had existed between books
on transistor electronics and those covering VLSI design and fabrication as a
separate topic. Like the first edition, this volume is a crucial link for
integrated circuit engineers and those studying the field, supplying the crossshaun-das-schaf-2020-broschurenkalender-kinder-ka
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disciplinary connections they require for guidance in more advanced work. For
pedagogical reasons, the author uses SPICE level 1 computer simulation models
but introduces BSIM models that are indispensable for VLSI design. This enables
users to develop a strong and intuitive sense of device and circuit design by
drawing direct connections between the hand analysis and the SPICE models. With
four new chapters, more than 200 new illustrations, numerous worked examples,
case studies, and support provided on a dynamic website, this text
significantly expands concepts presented in the first edition.
Destined for Failure Nicolas Sanchez 2010 Looks at the American business cycle
and the challenges of conventional Keynesian economics on the modern Unites
States economy.
Designing and Conducting Research in Health and Human Performance Tracey D
Matthews 2019-12-19 Designing and Conducting Research in Health and Human
Performance, 2nd edition shows students how to become effective producers and
consumers of health and human performance research. Like the first edition,
this edition provides comprehensive coverage of both quantitative and
qualitative research methods and includes step-by-step guidance for writing
effective research proposals and theses. In addition, the authors show how to
read, assess, interpret, and apply published research and how to conduct basic
studies in health, physical education, exercise science, athletic training, and
recreation. In this edition, the authors have also expanded areas of research
design to include the PICO (patient problem or population, intervention,
comparison, and outcomes) technique. Designing and Conducting Research in
Health and Human Performance, 2nd edition is filled with more up-to-date
illustrative examples that emphasize the real-world applications of research
methods. Throughout, the authors draw on a variety of examples that were
selected because they provide a context to further the understanding of health
and human performance research. Research to Practice examples and Tips are
included by the authors to help students better appreciate the book’s content.
Additionally, new to this edition, is Pulse Check, which provides an
opportunity for students to engage in critical thinking in all things research.
These study aids provide suggestions and additional resources to assist
students in understanding the research process. Key terms, defined and
highlighted, enrich each chapter. The end of each chapter includes Applying
What You Learned sections designed to help students comprehend and follow best
practices in research methods. Online resources and guides developed by the
authors to support and enhance students’ learning of important research
concepts are available.
Design, Synthesis and Characterization of new Supramolecular Architectures
Massimo Baroncini 2011-04-15 This thesis focuses on the bottom-up design,
construction and operation of supramolecular systems capable of behaving as
devices and machines on the molecular scale, which is a topic of great interest
in nanoscience and a fascinating challenge in nanotechnology. In particular,
the systems investigated here include: polyviologen dendrimers capable of
behaving as hosts and chargestoring devices; molecular machines based on
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pseudorotaxanes/rotaxanes and operated by photoinduced proton transfer, or
photoisomerization reactions; and a simple unimolecular
multiplexer/demultiplexer. The systems have been characterized using a variety
of techniques including absorption and emission spectra, laser flash
photolysis, NMR spectroscopy, electrochemical experiments, stopped flow
measurements. This research addresses a large number of open problems in the
nanosciences, dealing with a wide range of the most advanced applications of
supramolecular systems.
Designing for the Social Web Joshua Porter 2010-04-07 No matter what type of
web site or application you’re building, social interaction among the people
who use it will be key to its success. They will talk about it, invite their
friends, complain, sing its high praises, and dissect it in countless ways.
With the right design strategy you can use this social interaction to get
people signing up, coming back regularly, and bringing others into the fold.
With tons of examples from real-world interfaces and a touch of the underlying
social psychology theory, Joshua Porter shows you how to design your next great
social web application. Inside, you’ll discover: • The real reasons why people
participate online and the psychology behind them • The Usage Lifecycle—or how
people use your web application over time • How to get people past that
trickiest of hurdles: sign-up • What to do when you’ve launched a web
application and nobody is using it • How to analyze the effectiveness of your
application screens and flows • How to grow your social web application from
zero users to 1000—and beyond Designing for the social web is about much more
than adding features. It’s about embracing the social interaction of the people
who make you successful—and then designing smartly to encourage it.
Designing Secure Web-based Applications for Microsoft Windows 2000 Michael
Howard 2000 Demonstrates the security features built into the Windows 2000 Web
server, explaining risk analysis, threats, authentication, privacy, and
authorization, including Active Directory, NTLM and Kerberos authentications,
SSL/TLS, and ACLs.
Designers Visionaries and Other Stories Jonathan Chapman 2012-04-27 Designers,
Visionaries and Other Stories unpacks the complex and crucial debates
surrounding sustainable design to deliver a compelling manifesto for change, at
a time of looming ecological crisis, mounting environmental legislation and
limited progress. This is a book about sustainable design, by the leading
sustainable design thinkers, for creative practitioners, professionals,
students and academics. This challenging work provides the reader with a rich
resource of future visions, critical propositions, creative ideas and design
strategies for working towards a sustainable tomorrow, today. The authors
boldly present alternative understandings of sustainable design, to curate a
challenging, sometimes uncomfortable and always provocative, collection of
essays by some of the worlds leading sustainable design thinkers. The result is
an impacting and polemical anthology that reinvigorates the culture of critique
that, in previous years, has empowered design with the qualities of social,
environmental and economic revolution.
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Desire by Design Paula Altenburg 2013-05-13 Desire by Design by Paula
Altenburg: He stole her job, and now she's stealing his heart. Eve Doucette
finally almost has it all. She's free from her mistake of an ex-husband and
just landed her dream job: project manager for a new City Hall and drafter of
the final design. That is, until a handsome architect sweeps into town to
commandeer her blueprints. Famous architect Matt Brison is unsatisfied with his
mundane life in Toronto. So when the mayor of Halifax asks him to spearhead his
City Hall project, Matt jumps at the opportunity. There's just one problem: the
feisty and beautiful project lead, Eve, who isn't exactly thrilled about her
new "coworker" hijacking her design. But when the sparks begin to fly, they
both find themselves falling for the colleague they shouldn't want. And before
they know it, their already shaky foundation might come crumbling down...
Designing Logos Jack Gernsheimer 2010-02-23 How to design great logos, step by
step by step. * Lavishly illustrated with 750 color images * How-tos, case
studies, and detailed analysis of well-known logos What makes a logo good? What
makes it bad? What makes it great? The entire process of logo design is
examined, from the initial client interview to brainstorming, from first
presentation to delivery of the final standards manual. Through 750 color
illustrations, classic logos are analyzed, and readers will learn a thirteenpoint system for measuring the effectiveness of any logo. Learn about the uses
of positive and negative space, balance, color, and typography; follow
intriguing case studies; discover how to make effective presentations to
clients. Designers, marketing and branding specialists, educators, and students
everywhere need this definitive guide to creating great logos.
Designated Targets John Birmingham 2006-12-26 It’s World War II and the A-bomb
is here to stay. The only question: Who’s going to drop it first? The Battle of
Midway was forever transformed by the devastating appearance of a U.S.-led
naval task force from the twenty-first century. Since that day, state-of-theart warships have prowled the Pacific, armed with the latest instruments of
mass destruction, as the warring powers of 1942 scramble to be first to wield
the weapons of tomorrow against their enemies. Russia and Germany form a deadly
alliance, while Admiral Yamamoto moves to seize Hawaii and invade Australia.
Suddenly it’s a whole new war with unimaginable high-tech tools, and highstakes inter-national betrayals from Tokyo to Washington to the Kremlin. As the
world trembles on the brink of anni-hilation, Churchill, Stalin, Roosevelt,
Hitler, and Tojo confront extreme choices and a future rife with possibilities—all of them apocalyptic.
Designing Tall Buildings Mark Sarkisian 2016-01-08 This second edition of
Designing Tall Buildings, an accessible reference to guide you through the
fundamental principles of designing high-rises, features two new chapters,
additional sections, 400 images, project examples, and updated US and
international codes. Each chapter focuses on a theme central to tall-building
design, giving a comprehensive overview of the related architecture and
structural engineering concepts. Author Mark Sarkisian, PE, SE, LEED® AP BD+C,
provides clear definitions of technical terms and introduces important
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equations, gradually developing your knowledge. Projects drawn from SOM’s vast
portfolio of built high-rises, many of which Sarkisian engineered, demonstrate
these concepts. This book advises you to consider the influence of a particular
site's geology, wind conditions, and seismicity. Using this contextual
knowledge and analysis, you can determine what types of structural solutions
are best suited for a tower on that site. You can then conceptualize and devise
efficient structural systems that are not only safe, but also constructible and
economical. Sarkisian also addresses the influence of nature in design, urging
you to integrate structure and architecture for buildings of superior
performance, sustainability, and aesthetic excellence.
Designing with Javascript Nick Heinle 2002 A guide for beginners offers an
overview of JavaScript basics and explains how to create Web pages, identify
browsers, and integrate sound, graphics, and animation into Web applications
Design Thinking for Interiors Joy H. Dohr 2011-06-24 Take a holistic approach
to contemporary interior design. The interior design process is changing. In
order to create truly engaging work, designers are developing a deeper and
broader understanding of how design theory, research, and existing practice can
help them make better decisions. This inquiry provides answers on how design is
experienced, and its impact over time. At the same time, the profession is
becoming increasingly collaborative. Designers today work closely with other
professionals—such as architects, landscape designers, product designers,
anthropologists, and business consultants—in new ways, engaging an expanding
network of experts in the design process more than ever before. Written by
renowned scholars Joy Dohr and Margaret Portillo, the book brings interior
design theory and research to life utilizing a narrative inquiry approach that
offers highly accessible coverage of the interior design world as it exists
today. By looking at real-life stories that demonstrate what makes a memorable
design, coupled with photographs and drawings to further illustrate these
concepts, this book is a must-read for anyone interested in keeping abreast of
interior design in the twenty-first century.
Design Theory and Computer Science Subrata Dasgupta 1991-05-16 The author
examines logic and methodology of design from the perspective of computer
science. Computers provide the context for this examination both by discussion
of the design process for hardware and software systems and by consideration of
the role of computers in design in general. The central question posed by the
author is whether or not we can construct a theory of design.
Design: The Key Concepts Catherine McDermott 2007-10-30 This is the essential
student’s guide to Design – its practice, its theory and its history. Drawing
from a wide range of international examples, respected design writer Catherine
McDermott explores key topics including: international design – from Europe to
Africa design history – from Art Nouveau to punk sustainable design, recycling
and green design design theory – from semiotics to gender, to postcolonialism
design technology, graphic design and the web. Fully cross-referenced, with upto-date guides for further reading, Design: The Key Concepts is an
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indispensable reference for students of design, design history, fashion, art
and visual culture.
Designing Better Building Sebastian Macmillan 2004-07-31 Design is widely
recognised as the key to improving the quality of the built environment. This
well-illustrated book comprises 15 chapters written by leading practitioners,
clients, academics and other experts, and presents the latest thinking on what
design quality is and how to achieve it. For design practitioners and their
clients alike, the book provides evidence to justify greater focus on, and
investment in, design. It summarises the benefits that arise from good design such as, civic pride in the urban environment, the stimulation of urban
regeneration, corporate identity, occupant productivity and health in offices,
improved learning outcomes in schools, better patient recovery rates in
hospitals, as well as reduced environmental impact. And it illustrates these
benefits through case study examples. Eight chapters focus on case studies of
exemplary buildings in particular sectors - offices, schools, housing, and
hospitals - and explain why and how they came to be designed, and the design
qualities they exhibit.
Desire Never Dies Jenna Petersen 2009-10-13 Lady Anastasia Whittig is a true
lady in every sense—and an absolute master at code-breaking. She has never
operated in the field, yet I feel confident this beautiful, talented agent can
triumph in the face of even the most dire peril. Her mission: Working with
master spy Lucas Tyler, she must expose the mastermind who is attempting to
bring down our secret organization. She must maintain a strictly professional
relationship with the admittedly attractive Tyler throughout, for even a hint
of scandal could compromise their operation. Potential weaknesses: Ana can be
most passionate when provoked. And Tyler is a seductive scoundrel who's never
failed to win a lady's confidence. The temptations of this man might prove
irresistible . . .
Designing Architecture Andrew Pressman 2012-05-04 Designing Architecture is an
indispensable tool to assist both students and young architects in formulating
an idea, transforming it into a building, and making effective design
decisions. This book promotes integrative and critical thinking in the
preliminary design of buildings to inspire creativity, innovation, and design
excellence. This compendium of individual wisdom and collective experience
offers explicit guidance to students and young professionals on how to
approach, analyze, and execute specific tasks; develop and refine a process to
facilitate the best possible design projects; and create meaningful
architectural form. Here the design process – from orchestrating client
participation to finalizing schematic design – is explored and illuminated. The
following material is presented to make the book a useful didactic tool for
professional development: explicit strategies for doing design rather than
simply reviewing principles and precedents creative ideas in approaching and
framing problems in design terms specific methods to translate ideas to
culturally significant, socially responsive, and environmentally sensitive
buildings techniques to integrate all levels of cognition from analysis to
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epiphany counsel on developing a personalized process for engaging design
projects case studies augment the text and chronicle fascinating applications
of the design process. The essence of this book lies in an integrated and
holistic approach to each unique project as well as fostering curiosity and
exploration – a departure from algorithms, easy generalities, or a formula for
design. Designing Architecture will inspire readers to elevate the quality of
preliminary designs and unravel some of the mystery of creating the most
beautiful, responsive, and responsible architectural design possible.
Designing for Humans Jan Noyes 2002-09-26 Nature aside, the world in which we
live should be designed for us, from everyday products like scissors and chairs
to complex systems in avionics, medicine and nuclear power applications. Now
more than ever, technological advances continue to increase the range and
complexity of tasks that people have to perform. As a discipline, human factors
psychology (ergonomics) therefore has an increasingly important role to play in
ensuring that the human user's physical characteristics, cognitive abilities
and social needs are taken into account in the development, implementation and
operation of products and systems. In this book, Jan Noyes provides a
comprehensive and up-to-date overview of human-machine interaction and the
design of environments at work. Focusing on topics relevant to user-centred
design, she includes coverage of the capabilities and limitations of humans,
human-machine interactions, work environments, and organizational issues.
Health and safety issues underpin a large amount of work on the human factors
of design, and these are addressed fully throughout the book. Each chapter
includes case studies that demonstrate the real-world relevance of the points
being made and concludes with a list of key points. Although aimed primarily at
advanced undergraduates, postgraduates and researchers in organizational and
occupational psychology, this book will also be of relevance to students on
engineering, computing and applied psychology/human factors programmes.
Designing the Obvious Robert Hoekman 2011 This second edition of Designing the
Obvious explains why and how to design applications that are so easy to use
that people attribute their ability to use them effectively to pure common
sense. We need to: Make decisions based not on whim, but on strategy Build only
what's absolutely necessary Quickly turn beginning users into intermediates
Prevent errors when possible and gracefully handle those we cannot prevent
Reduce and refine task flows to make the complex clear Design not for users,
but for their situations Be persuasive by helping users make decisions that
align with their needs Ignore the demands of users and stick to a vision
(gasp!)
Morgan Kaufmann series in data management systems Stefano Ceri 2003 This text
represents a breakthrough in the process underlying the design of the
increasingly common and important data-driven Web applications.
Destination Dissertation Sonja K. Foss 2015-10-23 Your dissertation is not a
hurdle to jump or a battle to fight; as this handbook makes clear, your
dissertation is the first of many destinations on the path of your professional
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career. Destination Dissertation guides you to the successful completion of
your dissertation by framing the process as a stimulating and exciting trip—one
that can be completed in fewer than nine months and by following twenty-nine
specific steps. Sonja Foss and William Waters—your guides on this trip—explain
concrete and efficient processes for completing the parts of the dissertation
that tend to cause the most delays: conceptualizing a topic, developing a preproposal, writing a literature review, writing a proposal, collecting and
analyzing data, and writing the last chapter. This guidebook is crafted for use
by students in all disciplines and for both quantitative and qualitative
dissertations, and incorporates a wealth of real-life examples from every step
of the journey.
Designed for Use Lukas Mathis 2016-04-07 This book is for designers,
developers, and product managers who are charged with what sometimes seems like
an impossible task: making sure products work the way your users expect them
to. You'll find out how to design applications and websites that people will
not only use, but will absolutely love. The second edition brings the book up
to date and expands it with three completely new chapters. Interaction design the way the apps on our phones work, the way we enter a destination into our
car's GPS - is becoming more and more important. Identify and fix bad software
design by making usability the cornerstone of your design process. Lukas weaves
together hands-on techniques and fundamental concepts. Each technique chapter
explains a specific approach you can use to make your product more user
friendly, such as storyboarding, usability tests, and paper prototyping. Idea
chapters are concept-based: how to write usable text, how realistic your
designs should look, when to use animations. This new edition is updated and
expanded with new chapters covering requirements gathering, how the design of
data structures influences the user interface, and how to do design work as a
team. Through copious illustrations and supporting psychological research,
expert developer and user interface designer Lukas Mathis gives you a deep dive
into research, design, and implementation--the essential stages in designing
usable interfaces for applications and websites. Lukas inspires you to look at
design in a whole new way, explaining exactly what to look for - and what to
avoid - in creating products that get people excited.
Designing for Sustainability Tim Frick 2016-08-23 Pixels use electricity, and a
lot of it. If the Internet were a country, it would be the sixth largest in
terms of electricity use. That’s because today’s average web page has surpassed
two megabytes in size, leading to slow load times, frustrated users, and a lot
of wasted energy. With this practical guide, your web design team will learn
how to apply sustainability principles for creating speedy, user-friendly, and
energy-efficient digital products and services. Author Tim Frick introduces a
web design framework that focuses on four key areas where these principles can
make a difference: content strategy, performance optimization, design and user
experience, and green hosting. You’ll discover how to provide users with a
streamlined experience, while reducing the environmental impact of your
products and services. Learn why 90% of the data that ever existed was created
in the last year Use sustainability principles to innovate, reduce waste, and
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function more efficiently Explore green hosting, sustainable business
practices, and lean/agile workflows Put the right things in front of users at
precisely the moment they need them—and nothing more Increase site search
engine visibility, streamline user experience, and make streaming video more
efficient Use Action Items to explore concepts outlined in each chapter
Designed by Desire Pamela Yaye 2013-10-01 Passion's in vogue A front-row seat
at Paris Fashion Week is the perfect pick-me-up for Brianna Hamilton, eldest
daughter of New York's most successful clothing dynasty. The once-burned
designer has had it with men who care only about the bottom line. Until she
meets a guy who's impossible to resist. Here, in the world's most romantic
city, Brianna's giving in to desire with a sensual stranger she'll never see
again. As CEO of an international hotel chain, Collin Childs has
everything…except the one thing money can't buy. So when fate reunites him with
the woman who gave him the most unforgettable week of his life, he vows to
overcome every obstacle standing in their way. From Paris to New York to a
tropical St. Thomas paradise—in the face of danger and sabotage—Collin is
slowly winning Brianna over. But can he convince her to take a chance on a love
of their own passionate design?
Designing with Type, 5th Edition James Craig 2012-05-16 The classic Designing
with Type has been completely redesigned, with an updated format and full color
throughout. New information and new images make this perennial best-seller an
even more valuable tool for anyone interested in learning about typography. The
fifth edition has been integrated with a convenient website,
www.designingwithtype.com, where students and teachers can examine hundreds of
design solutions and explore a world of typographic information. First
published more than thirty-five years ago, Designing with Type has sold more
than 250,000 copies—and this fully updated edition, with its new online
resource, will educate and inspire a new generation of designers.
Desire Lines Jack Gantos 2006-03-21 When sixteen-year-old Walker gets caught up
in a witch-hunt against homosexuals, he is left to stand by and watch as a
tragedy unfolds.
Designing the Conversation Russ Unger 2013-02-19 Facilitation skills are the
foundation of every successful design practice, yet training on this core
competency has been largely unavailable—until now. Designing the Conversation:
Techniques for Successful Facilitation is a complete guide to developing the
facilitation skills you need to communicate effectively and design fully
engaging experiences. Learn to take control as Russ Unger, Brad Nunnally, and
Dan Willis show you how to use your skills as a facilitator to deftly extract
information from different types of people in various scenarios and address any
problems and needs that arise along the way. With this book, you will learn how
to: Bring together different cross-functional project teams, stakeholders, and
clients while balancing their needs, goals, and requirements with those of
users Prepare for activities through agenda setting, planning for different
types of personalities, and identifying the method of practicing that works
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best for you Perform group facilitation in workshops, brainstorming sessions,
and focus groups Manage individual facilitation activities through interviews,
usability testing, sales calls, and mentoring Conduct one-to-many facilitation
activities such as presentations, virtual seminars, and lectures Understand how
to manage Q & A from audiences of all sizes
Designing and Constructing Instruments for Social Research and Evaluation David
Colton 2015-06-22 Written in easy-to-understand language, this important
textprovides a systematic and commonsense approach to developinginstruments for
data collection and analysis. This book can be usedby both those who are
developing instruments for the first time andthose who want to hone their
skills, including students, agencypersonnel, program managers, and researchers.
This book provides a thorough presentation of instrumentconstruction, from
conception to development and pre-testing ofitems, formatting the instrument,
administration, and, finally,data management and presentation of the findings.
Throughoutthe book, the authors emphasize how to create an instrumentthat will
produce trustworthy and accurate data. To that end theyhave included guidelines
for reviewing and revising thequestionnaire to enhance validity and
reliability. They also showhow to work effectively with stakeholders such as
instrumentsdesigners, decision-makers, agency personnel, clients, and ratersor
respondents.
Architecture Barnabas Calder 2021-07-01 A groundbreaking history of
architecture told through the relationship between buildings and energy The
story of architecture is the story of humanity. The buildings we live in, from
the humblest pre-historic huts to today's skyscrapers, reveal our priorities
and ambitions, our family structures and power structures. And to an extent
that hasn't been explored until now, architecture has been shaped in every era
by our access to energy, from fire to farming to fossil fuels. In this groundbreaking history of world architecture, Barnabas Calder takes us on a dazzling
tour of some of the most astonishing buildings of the past fifteen thousand
years, from Uruk, via Ancient Rome and Victorian Liverpool, to China's booming
megacities. He reveals how every building - from the Parthenon to the Great
Mosque of Damascus to a typical Georgian house - was influenced by the energy
available to its architects, and why this matters. Today architecture consumes
so much energy that 40% of the world's greenhouse gas emissions come from the
construction and running of buildings. If we are to avoid catastrophic climate
change then now, more than ever, we need beautiful but also intelligent
buildings, and to retrofit - not demolish - those that remain. Both a
celebration of human ingenuity and a passionate call for greater
sustainability, this is a history of architecture for our times.
Designer's Apprentice Rick Ralston 2007-08-13 Adobe Creative Suite 3 has
fantastic tools for minimizing the drudgery of graphics production work: The
key is to make your computer and Photoshop, Illustrator, and InDesign do rote
tasks for you. And although the concept of automation may sound intimidating,
it doesn’t have to be. Learn what automation is, why it’s as natural as
breathing, and how it can take over routine work, freeing you up to be
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creative. · Combine customer data with graphics for personalized communications
· Customize hundreds or even thousands of illustrations or layouts in one pass
· Record tasks with macro-like Actions in Photoshop and Illustrator, then reuse
them with multiple files · Learn how scripting languages like AppleScript and
JavaScript can automate complex workflows, even ones with varying conditions
Design Technologies for Green and Sustainable Computing Systems Partha Pratim
Pande 2013-07-17 This book provides a comprehensive guide to the design of
sustainable and green computing systems (GSC). Coverage includes important
breakthroughs in various aspects of GSC, including multi-core architectures,
interconnection technology, data centers, high performance computing (HPC), and
sensor networks. The authors address the challenges of power efficiency and
sustainability in various contexts, including system design, computer
architecture, programming languages, compilers and networking.
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